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UPDATE ON PSPO CONSULTATION 

 

PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

At the November 2016 Operational Management Committee it was resolved to approve the 

recommendations with regards to the proposal on the introduction of public space protection orders 

for dog control in Fylde and to instruct officers to carry out the necessary public consultation as 

required by the legislation.  It was further agreed that the results of the consultation would be 

reported back to a future meeting of the Committee 

The Elected Member PSPO Working Group held an initial meeting on the 24th January to consider the 

consultation results and all supporting feedback.  Their recommendations have not been finalised as 

yet as there is a need for further consultation with the Kennel Club, Natural England, Town and Parish 

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Head of Health and Environment 

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 

Feedback on PSPO Consultation on Proposed Dog Control Measures in Fylde 

http://www.fylde.gov.uk/pspo 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

A number of FOI requests have subsequently been received requesting information on the 

consultation results and the raw data and commentary has been released in response to these 

requests. This report is the update members on the data received from the consultation. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact Kathy Winstanley, Head of Health and Environment, kathyw@fylde.gov.uk,  01253 658634. 
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